
 

 
 

 

 
Another term comes to an end this Friday. It is a regular school day. Please 
remember to empty your child’s locker before you leave this Friday afternoon so 
that the lockers can be cleaned. We are not able to store any of the items left in 
lockers – anything found after 5:00pm this Friday will be disposed of. Classes 
resume on 23rd April 2019. We would like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a wonderful break! 

 
Tickets are still available in the office for the Primary Production Under the African 
Mountain, which will take place on 11th April at 5:30 at Gjøvikhallen (see image 
below). A ticket is 10NOK. It is important that you buy the correct number of 
tickets as we will use the data to ensure we have enough seats for all spectators.  
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Primary production: tickets and bake sale 
 

Easter Break 
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Grade 9 students will be selling cake and drinks at the show to raise money for 
their trip to Berlin. Please note that at this event we can only accept cash. 
 

 
 

  
CC Løpet 2019 will take place on 18th May. It is a 3-kiltometre run in the centre of 
Gjøvik, in which participants can win 25000NOK. Participants can register 
individually but also as a team. Therefore, it is also an opportunity to meet and 
have fun with friends. This year, we would like to register a GIS Team. Please let us 
know if you would like to join the team by 12 April (this Friday) by emailing Mr 
Armanski at adam.armanski@gjovikis.no The school will cover the cost of the 
registration fee and if the team is lucky to win the prize, the money will go 
towards the Grade 10 trip to Berlin in September 2019. 
 

 
Please note that the current round of clubs comes to an end the week after 
Easter. Unless an extension has been communicated to you directly by the leader 

CC Løpet 18th May 2019 

Clubs 
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of a club, your child’s club(s) end(s) then. If you need childcare for the rest of the 
year, please contact Ms Shalaginova at sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

 
This is a reminder that PYP Student-led conferences take place on 25th April 
according to the attached schedule. Please note that there will be no classes or 
swimming for PYP students (Grade 1-5) on 25th April and childcare will be provided 
ONLY to families with two or more children and ONLY for the duration of the 
respective conferences.  
 
MYP students (Grade 6-9) will have classes as usual on 25th April 2019. 
 
We hope the conferences are a positive experience for you and your child, and 
give you yet another perspective on your child’s learning. 
 
Please note that there may be up to four conferences taking place simultaneously 
in a classroom. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 25th April! 
 
 

 
Just a reminder that if you have any old books at home which you no longer need, 
we would be delighted to have them for the Used Book Sale on Thursday, 25th 
April. Please send any donations to school by this Friday. 

 
If you happen to spring clean during the Easter Break and come across more 
books needing a new home, Mrs Rasen would still be happy to take them by 
Wednesday, 24th April. 
 

Donations Wanted! 
 

PYP Student-led Conferences: 25th April 2019 
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The birthday book club is a way to celebrate reading and books at the same 
time. 

• Students donate a book to the school library as part of their birthday 
celebration. 

• Students may either make a 100 kr donation to the school library or 
donate a new or gently used book. 

 

Norge has been donated to the GIS Norsk library by 
Tilde on the occasion of her 7th birthday.  
 
We here at GIS wish Tilde a very happy birthday and 
thank her for her caring donation to the school library. 

 

The Midnight Mouse and The Freedom Club has been 
donated to the GIS library by the author herself, Ms 
Cindy.   
 
We here at GIS thank Ms Cindy for her caring donation 
to the school library.  
 

 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  

School support contact details 
 
 

Birthday Book Club 
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Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Solveig Karine Mjølstad Fossholt  

Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no 
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Grade Date 

Grade 4 11.04.19 
Grade 1 25.04.19 CANCELLED 

02.05.19 
09.05.19 
16.05.19 
23.05.19 
06.06.19 
13.06.19 

 

Swimming timetable 
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